Orchards Junior School
Year 5 Osmington Bay
Residential Visit 2017

Dear Parents/Carers

These are the final details for our trip to Osmington Bay.
All contact forms must be completed before your child can be included on the frip.
These will be given to your child once the full payment has been received.
Please mark all completed forms for the attention of Mrs Clayton.

Tuesday 2nd May - Children will need to meet in the school hall with their luggage,
medication and money at 08:30. Please attach a clearly named label to any

luggage.

School uniform is not required.

There will be games for the children until we leave school at 10:30.

We will be stopping at Rownham Services for lunch. They will need a packed lunch,
in disposable bags please. Please keep this in a separate bag to be taken on the

coach as we will have no access to their luggage until we reach the centre.

Medication should be in a named bag with dosage clearly written.
All medication should be given to Mr Hodgkins.

Travel sickness tablets should be given in the morning.
Please see Mr Hodgkins if your child suffers from travel sickness.

Spending money - children may bring £5 for the shop if they wish.
This should be in a named purse/wallet which they will be responsible for.

ABSOLUTELY NO mobile phones or electronic equipment.
We will confiscate any that are found!

Regular updates will be posted on the school website during our visit.
Friday 5th May - We aim to return to school at 4:30pm depending on traffic.

Thank you for your co-operation.
Mr Hodgkins - Trip Organiser



